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Hyundai Dealership General Managers, Sales Managers, 
Service Managers, Parts Managers, and Warranty 
Administrators 
Hyundai Motor America 
October 25, 2013 
Glove Box Material Location Change 

Effective 10/22/2013, 14 MY YF, and 13 MY UD glove box materials that 
were previously placed in the glove box, will now be assembled in a 
plastic bag and placed in the trunk. Please ensure to get this message 
out to all appropriate personnel at your dealerships. 

Hyundai appreciates your cooperation and support. Questions may be 
directed to your District Parts and Service Manager or Warranty 
HELPREP line at 1-877-446-2922. 
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